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The proposed development is too close to residential areas, there has been a lot of studies done on the harm of 
microplastics. This company has no experience and we are very concerned about chemicals in the air and going 
into waterways. Why not put it in a totally non residential area and keep the air in southern highlands fresh 
and pure as it currently is. There is further housing planned for the nearby area so it will become densely 
populated eventually and such a development does not belong there. There will be noise and traffic pollution 
round the clock and no road infrastructure to support it. Please think of the health of future generations and do 
not allow this to pass. It is far too close to residential areas. We are frequent visitors to the southern highlands 
and do not want to see a development such as this in the area. It will most likely bring about a decline in 
tourism - who wants to see huge building with smoke stacks etc where once there were once native animals 
grazing and wondering about? The downsides of microplastics have brought to light how damaging they can 
be to humans. Please deny this application as it is not at all beneficial to the residents of the southern highlands 
. Site the new plant somewhere that is far from residential areas. 
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